Calaveras Tuolumne Cattlewomen Scholarship

The Calaveras Tuolumne Cattlewomen’s (CTCW) Scholarship program has been established for
students who are entering into a profession which will further or benefit the cattle industry.

The scholarship will be awarded to a student who has indicated a definite interest in a
profession which will be beneficial to the Beef Industry, such as: Veterinarian, Ranch
Management, Agriculture Teacher, Animal Research, University Extension work, Agriculture
Business/ Accounting, demonstrator of beef products and their use, Home Economics Teacher,
and / or any other Agriculture related fields.

The scholarship recipient will receive an award up to $500.00. The award will be distributed in
full upon verification of student’s full time enrollment.

Return the completed application, a personal statement/ essay & a copy of your school

transcripts to the school counselor, who will forward it to the CTCW Scholarship Committee for
consideration.

APPLICATION FOR SCHOLARSHIP

Name: Age:
Address:

Phone:

Name of School: GPA:

Extracurricular Records:

Beef Projects or Activities related to Agriculture interests:

Professional Goals (School, Field of Study, Etc)
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Please complete the following two essay questions:

How will your future plans or field of study contribute to the Beef Industry?

What is the biggest challenge facing the Beef Industry today?

Signature of Applicant: : Date:
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